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I am a teacher that works from home after hours to grade papers. Everything my 

students submit to be graded is electronic. I often have to Google something in their 

work. Working from home is much more comfortable as well as being 

environmentally friendly. It saves me the time and expense of driving into town to 

work: fuel, wear and tear on vehicle, etc. We should all try to lessen our carbon 

footprint where we can. It also allows me the luxury of taking restful eye breaks from 

staring at a computer screen. The health benefits of working from home in this new 

electronic world are appreciated and an integral part of self care in a demanding job 

that no one wants to do any more. 


